
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

18 July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 10 Media Studies 

It is an exciting time in Media Studies as students embark on their NEA (non-exam 
assessment). As part of their brief, they need to either design a front cover and a double-page 
spread based on the topic of an ‘animal welfare’ magazine OR create a two-minute sequence to 
a love song. 

  In order to complete the NEA students, have to provide a minimum of five original photos 
(taken by them) for their magazine as well as an article for their double-page spread OR two-
minutes of footage for their music video.  

Over the Summer Holidays students will need to take their five photos or record footage. 
They will also need to have some up with their own supporting ideas. These tasks need to be 
completed for their first Media Studies lesson in September.  This will be set on Class Charts to 
remind students of their tasks. Students will have access to their OneDrive folder and can add 
any research material and planning to their PowerPoint.  

Here are a few ideas to support your child with their photography: 

• Photographs of pets 

• Photographs of relative’s pets 

• Any visits to the zoo/farm 

Here are a few ideas to support your child with their footage: 

• A chosen ‘love’ song (it can be on any type of love as long as it’s age appropriate) 

• Filming location 

• Choice of clothing, props, etc. 

Please do not hesitate to contact either Mrs Jones ajones@thehambleschool.co.uk or Mrs 
Vincent svincent@thehambleschool.co.uk if you have any further questions.  

Thank you for your support. 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs Jones and Mrs Vincent 

Co-Heads of Media Studies.  

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 
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